
NEWAYGO MIDDLE SCHOOL 
December 20, 2024  
      
Good morning Newaygo Middle School,   
 
Happy Birthday - Evelyn Crain and Manuel Herrera 
 
Congratulations to the following classes with the highest percentage of students 
meeting or exceeding their Fall to Winter NWEA reading scores.  The following classes 
will receive their donuts today. Lemmink - 2nd hour, Chrapek - 2nd hour, Laskey - 5th 
hour, Bailey 5th hour 
Way to go - keep up the good work. 
 
We’re going to London & Paris for Spring Break in 2027 and you’re invited! 7th and 8th 
graders only. 
If you are interested, register for the info session that's on January, 15th to be 
considered for this opportunity. There are limited spots on this trip, so we would love to 
have you attend this meeting to learn more about this exciting opportunity! Check your 
emails for the registration link. (leave in until Jan. 15th) 
Today is All Out Festive!! 
Stop into the library this week and next week for the Find Frosty Scavenger Hunt 
and leave with your own handmade ornament. 
The library is kicking off a Chess Club on Tuesdays in January and February after 
school. Whether you're a curious beginner or a seasoned chess master, all are 
welcome!   Sign up soon! 
 
Wrestling begins right after Christmas break! 6th, 7th, & 8th grade. You must have a 
physical on file. 
 
Now if you would please, stand, placing your hand over your heart, and join your class 
in saying our Pledge of Allegiance…..Have a great day Lions! 
 


